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Dredge New York Hydraulic Hammer Operations

Beginning November 8, 2018 and continuing through approximately November 30, 2018 the dredge NEW
YORK will be conducting hydraulic hammer operations in and around Marcus Hook Range. Operations will
take place 24 hours a day 7 days a week.

Vessels wishing to transit in the vicinity of the dredge NEW YORK should contact the dredge at least 1 hour
prior to arrival, and again 30 minutes prior to arrival in order to arrange safe passage. The dredge can be
contacted via VHF-FM Channel 13 or 16.

If you have any questions regarding the content of this bulletin, please contact the Waterways Management staff at
(215) 271-4814/4889 or the Command Center at (215) 271-4807.

S. E. Anderson
Captain, U.S. Coast Guard
Captain of the Port, Delaware Bay
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